
Salina Symphony Endowed Chair Program 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

 What are my options for naming an Endowed Chair? 
Endowed Chair donors may name a chair in honor of their family name, for an admired 
person, or to memorialize a friend or loved one. The name you wish to honor will be 
assigned to the Chair and listed in all concert program books. 
 

 Where will the Endowed Chair funds be held and how long will the fund last? 
Endowed Chair donations will be housed at the Greater Salina Community Foundation.  
Endowed Chairs will be endowed into perpetuity. 

 

 Am I expected to pay the gift all at one time? 
The total amount of a gift may be given to the Symphony outright or in installments for 
a period of up to five years. A contribution may be made in cash, securities or other 
assets approved by the Board. 

 

 Is my gift tax-deductible? 
Not only is the gift tax-deductible, but donors may also save additional income taxes by 
giving a gift of appreciated stock. (Please see your financial advisor for details). 

 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
For more information, please contact Adrienne Allen at the Salina Symphony Office at 785-823-
8309. 
 


